
College Station, TX 77845

4438 SH-6
Unit
201 & 202

Sam Solcher

FOR LEASE

Three offic
e suite with private

entrance available!



OVERVIEW
4438 SH-6, 201&202
College Station, TX 77845

Current Population

Average Household Size

Average Household Income

DEMOGRAPHICSPROPERTY HIGHLIGHTS 1 MILE

7,037

2.8

$149,022

3 MILES

41,079

2.8

$199,143

5 MILES

94,931

2.5

$71,182

Brand new executive offices with quality

finishes

Office in a professional setting with

conference room and printer available

Conveniently located in South College Station

near restaurants, Starbucks, and Golds Gym

Utilities and Wi-Fi included.

High quality office furniture can be included
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SURROUNDING BUSINESSES

Greens Prairie

 R
d

Gringos Mexican Kitchen
Walk-On’s Sports Bistreaux
Saltgrass Streak House
Le Petit Cochon
Domino’s Pizza
IHOP
McDonald’s
First Financial
Massage Envy
Great Clips
Chef Cao’s
Drew’s Carwash
SoCo Blow Dry Bar
Suede Boutique

Farmhouse Creamery
Tropical Smoothie Cafe
Evie + Oak
Postal Plus
PetSmart
Subway
Chase Bank
AT&T
Shogun Japanese Grill
Petsmart
Andrews Orthodontics
Gold’s Gym
Erikson Dental
Taco Bell

Freddy’s Steakburgers
Starbucks
1860 Italia
Pizza Hut
Bahama Bucks
Prosperity Bank
Layne’s
Blue Baker
Mad Taco
Rx Pizza
Costa Vida
Pure Bliss Spa
Harvest Coffee
Nam Cafe

Casa Do Brasil
Marble Slab
Marfa Texas Kitchen
The Yard
CapRock 24-Hour Emergency
Discount Tire
Walgreens
Zaxby’s Chicken Fingers
Whataburger
Chick-fil-a
TaD’s Louisiana Cooking
MOOYAH Burgers
Bubbie’s Kolache Kitchen
Frost Bank

ShenandoahShenandoah

Pebble CreekPebble Creek

4438 SH-6, 201&202
College Station, TX 77845

Pebble Creek
Elementary

Pebble Creek
Elementary

Forest Ridge
Elementary
Forest Ridge
Elementary



$750

$990

FLOOR PLAN

$1,050

|*

   Door can be installed
with key pad lock to
create a private three
room office suite with
private exterior access
and access to restroom
and conference. 10%
discount when leased
together on a one year
lease - $2,790 per month

*





4438 SH-6
Unit 201 & 202

College Station, TX 77845

For more information
contact:

Sam Solcher
979.268.6840
sam@clarkisenhour.com




